
 

 

 

 

14 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Early Finish – Thursday 27th May 

Apologies, to clarify, students will leave at 1.20 p.m. on the 27th May, and not 12.40 p.m. as stated in my 

previous letter.  All students will be able to collect lunch, either at first break for Years 10 and 11, or 

before they leave for Years 7, 8 and 9. 

Face Coverings 

From Monday 17th May, we will be following government guidance and will relax the role of face 

coverings in class, although students and staff may wear them if they wish.  Everyone must still wear face 

coverings in corridors and halls. 

Obviously, we will keep this under review to keep the community safe. 

Lateral Flow Tests 

Thank you to all of you, who are undertaking a Covid-19 Lateral Flow Test twice a week.  As soon as the 

new LFT tests arrive, we will distribute them to students.  While we have seen a pleasing drop in cases, if 

your son/daughter does test positive, please get them to self-isolate and book a PCR test for them.     

Please let the school know on 01708 630002 (Monday to Friday, 7.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.) and on 07912 

379506 (at all other times, including weekends). 

Lockers 

Over half-term, we are looking to renovate the corridors in the main building.  This will necessitate the 

moving and removal of the lockers.  If your son/daughter has anything in a locker or a padlock, these 

must be removed by Friday 28th May. 

Thank you for your support as always.  Take care. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 

Principal 


